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On Wednesday we continued 

to work on learning about the 

work of a tour guide, but this 

time in the city centre of 

Brno. In the morning we met 

at the school and took a tram 

together to the city centre 

where we the teachers were 

waiting for us at the main square and we started a game – a sort of a hunt in 

international teams to explore the sights of Brno.  

The game was prepared by Mr Zukal and Miss Vrabcová and the 8 B class, who 

were in pairs standing at different points around the city and helped direct the 

contestants. Each team had a member from Spain, Poland, Czech Republic, 

Slovenia and France and the teachers also had 2 teams to participate in the game. 

The game lasted from 9 a.m. to 11.30 

a.m. The teams were set a lot of tasks to 

complete and they move from place to 

place where they had to take pictures, 

find something, draw something, etc. 

so that they could get to know the sights 

of Brno. It was quite fun, even though it 

was quite cold, but we ran a lot, so we 

warmed up.  

There were a lot of places to visit, even the Brno castle which was a bit far away, 

the cathedral, a lot of statues, old town hall, new town hall and many more 

interesting places. The best team who solved all the tasks and came first got some 

prizes typical for Brno.  

At 11.30 a.m. the foreign guests visited the Brno underground under the green 

market with a guide in 

English. First they watched a 

video in English about Brno 

and its history. They walked 

under the Green Market, 

saw old cellars, an 

alchemist's workshop, 

wells, old lamps, torture 

instruments and an 
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underground pub. Czech student meanwhile returned to school with one of the 

teachers. 

The guests returned later to 

school and at 1.30 p.m. lunch 

was waiting for everyone at the 

school, another typical Czech 

meal. 

At 2 p.m. after lunch the students 

divided into their international 

teams and started working on 

creating a travel agency catalogue, which was to be their final product from this 

meeting. They could use computers, an interactive whiteboard and their notes 

from the previous days’ project activities. Accompanying teachers helped and 

advised the students on how to proceed, 

while the project coordinators had a 

meeting and prepared for the next 

project meetings.  

At 4 p.m. everyone went home to their 

host families and had a programme with 

their hosts. Some met in town centre or 

had other activities. 

It was a busy day but most teams managed to do a lot of work which should be 

finished and presented on Friday. 

In the evening at 7.00 p.m. the teachers went to see the musical Mamma Mía at 

the Municipal Musical 

Theatre. Even though most of 

the actors sang in Czech, it 

was such familiar melodies by 

ABBA that everyone 

understood. At the end the 

actors were singing in English 

and most of the teachers sang 

along.  
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